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08/11/2018  08:40:502018/4720/P WREP Linus Rees We welcome the provision of bird boxes but note that the RSPB guidance submitted states: "they are 

positioned away from fan units". According to the location plan submitted at least half the boxes would appear 

to be near air con fan units. If this is the case we would urge the applicant to propose a better location.
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